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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, December 9th, 2022 @ 5:00 pm
Venue:  Coplin Dinner House



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Jim Allen
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of November’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President

	- A new group will be heading up Polar Blast this year, which will be held February 10th and 11th. Sandy Lamontagne is taking on the position of treasurer of the committee. Steve’s name will be removed from the Polar Blast checking account, and Sandy’s name added. A motion was made by Gary Mayo and seconded by Jim Marzelli for approval. All members present voted in favor of the motion.
- The live auction will be held on February 4th at 7:00pm at Tea Pond. The bar will open at 5:00pm.
- Sandy Lamontagne will get cash calendar raffles ready for drawings in March, rather than February this time around. The calendars will be ready for sale beginning January 1st.


	Jim Allen
Trail Master
	Recently we have gotten back several trails which we originally thought we would not have this year. We will have the Buck Board Road and Butler Brook. There will be two routes out from ITS 89. The Stratton trail is back, as well as the Canyon Trail, Lutton Brook Loop, and McCarthy Hill towards Tea Pond.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Memberships have been coming in nicely. We have business sponsor forms and letters with us if anyone needs them.

	John Morris
ATSC President
	- Craig House is currently working on the trail map now that we have an idea of where the trails will go this season.
- All grant paperwork has been submitted.
- Mark Labrecque is milling the lumber that is needed to install the new bridges.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:14pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on January 13th at 5:00pm at Tea Pond Lodge and Cabins.
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